PPCMA Update 03-13-09
Dear PPCMA Members:
2008 Audit Report

The recently received 2008 PPOA Audit Report has now been added to the PPCMA web site. Audited Balance Sheets, Consolidated Statements of Revenues and Expenses, along with projected Fund Balances are included in the Audit Report, which may be viewed by using the following link.
http://www.ppcma.org/PPOA_Audits/Audit_Report_2008.pdf
Green Thumb Garden Club News 
We’re having a ‘planting party’ this next month of May, so put this important date on your calendar right now!  May the 9th is the day and 9 a.m. the time we have set aside for planting hundreds of deer-proof periwinkles for the front entry and other places around the area.  We meet at the Front Circle Garden and then disburse from there to our assigned areas. Of course, refreshments, fun and frivolity will be served!
With effort from many volunteer folks this can be as easy as A-B-C.  A multitude of helpers with their own trowels in hand can make this effort to beautify Pecan a breeze.
This month we are continuing our efforts at the Front Circle gardens.  The “Naked Ladies” (the flowers, silly, not us!) are beginning to show their ‘bareness’ for the first time this year.  The beautiful pink faces will be forthcoming later on naked stalks in August or early fall.  For two years now, we’ve been patiently waiting for them to take hold and start showing off their stuff.  
Each year they will perform better and better (but absolutely no pole dancing will be allowed).  Remember guys, keep to yourselves for they simply do not like to be disturbed while being transplanted and taking root in a new garden space.  Their show really only begins later this year! 
Nancy Fernandes       

Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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